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POLICY 
 
The Board of Education “Board” welcomes the responsible use of social media platforms and recognizes 
the benefits of student and staff access to social media communication. The policy and district practices 
have been developed to provide students and staff with guidelines to understand the impact of social 
media and electronic communication and their appropriate uses to ensure safe communication 
practices. 

While the intent of the Board of Education is to enhance educational opportunities for students, the 
Board of Education remains committed to responsible digital citizenship and to minimizing the risks 
associated with the use of electronic communications systems and access to social media. 

 

https://www.sd6.bc.ca/board-of-education/policy-practice/5940

